PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Region 6 Resource Partners will be holding a public hearing on the FY 2026 Consolidated Transit Funding Application for the Peoplerides public transit program on April 28, 2025 at Noon at the Marshalltown Coliseum Meeting Room at 20 W State Street.  Please contact Region 6 Resource Partners staff at mwymore@region6resources.org or 641-752-0717 for further information.  Copies of the application are available for viewing at the Region 6 Resource Partners office at 903 E. Main Street, Marshalltown.  

Region 6 Resource Partners will be applying for the following projects:
$316,067		State Transit Assistance
$214,032	Federal Transit Administration (FTA) – 5311 Nonurbanized Formula Program
$437,325	Federal Transit Administration (FTA) capital funds to replace 5 vehicles

The federal/state funds listed above will be matched with local funds.

Marty Wymore
Region 6 Resource Partners
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